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The American Action Forum (@AAF) today released an analysis of legislation that would use the 
Congressional Review Act to rescind the fiduciary regulation. The AAF analysis found that even with recent 
changes made by the Department of Labor, the fiduciary rule still will hurt the most vulnerable individuals that 
it was originally intended to protect. The analysis found that the regulation will cost Americans an average of 
$1500 per household retirement account.

Click here to read the research.
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